From: John Dively [mailto:jdively@eiu.edu]
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2013 3:40 PM

To: Diane Jackman

Cc: Linda Morford

Subject: NCATE Report FOIA

Dear Dean Jackman,

We do hereby respectfully request that a full and complete copy of the most recent NCATE report for CEPS be made
available to us pursuant to the lllinois Freedom of Information Act.

Thank you.

Best Regards,

John Dively and Linda Morford



